From: Plancom

To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;
Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss

Subject: FW: 145th rezone

Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 4:32:37 PM

From: Steve Schneider[SMTP:SGSCHNEIDER@EARTHLINK.NET]
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 4:32:26 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: 145th rezone

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Commissioners,

Why were the houses on NE 151st and NE 152nd between 8th Av. NE and 10th Av NE. added to phase one? To us
this seems wrong. This is a close knit neighborhood of single family homes that ARE affordable housing. Duplexes
or 3 story homes/apartments will destroy the character of the neighborhood.

The neighborhoods between NE 155th and NE 145th and 8th AV NE and 10 AV NE should remain at R-6. These
are small neighborhoods that cannot take the growth that will come if changed to MUR 35. They will be
overcrowded and the character will be changed for the worse. You have kept the north side of NE 152nd St. and
the houses that surround Paramount Park at R-6. Why change the rest of the neighborhoods?

Thank you,

Steve Schneider
Cathy Floit

14802 9th PL. NE.
Shoreline, WA 98155
206.367.6558
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